Dear parents/guardians and most importantly all my wonderful girls in 6th,

I hope you're all safe, healthy and most importantly happy and getting out end enjoying this fab weather. I hope you all stuffed yourselves with Easter Eggs over the holidays and took a break from the school work. I'm missing you all terribly, even those interruptions trying to get me off topic in the middle of Gaeilge. Not a day goes by where I don't wonder what you're all up to, but I've been lucky enough to meet some of you on my daily walk and see that ye are all happy. I know you're all missing school, but the most important thing is that we stay safe, stay healthy and be positive.

Before Easter I gave you work for the next two weeks, if any of you need more work, please get in contact. But remember, you're working at your own pace and I am aware that it can be very difficult to complete a lot of this work without having your teacher to help you. You can reach me through my school email address if you have any questions, want to show off your amazing work, baking, art, music etc. You all know how much I love seeing your work, and how much you all amaze me with the things you create, or the maths problems that you solve, and I don't want to miss out on any of your 'Wonderful Work'. Please don't hesitate to get in touch through email.

If any of Ms. Dermody's girls would like any work from her or help or guidance, they can contact her also on her email address which is also on the school website.

Finally, look after yourselves and stay safe and happy. Keep the positivity going, and listen to some of our positivity songs to lift your spirits when needed. Sending you all virtual hugs and missing you lots.

'An arrow can only be released by first pulling it back. When life pulls you back, it simply means you're launching into something amazing' – one of our fab quotes from wellbeing week.

Stay safe,

Ms. Teehan